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New ECSC Student Transfer Tuition Policy 

 

 The Board of School Trustees of the Elwood Community School Corporation 

adopted a new Student Transfer Tuition Policy at a meeting held on May 20, 2010.  

The new policy eliminates student transfer tuition for students who live outside the 

school district boundaries and who are enrolled in the school district by the official 

student count day in September.  Following the official count day the school district 

will charge student transfer tuition. 

 

Summary for students who live outside the district: 

  Enroll before the mid-September count day – no transfer tuition charged 

  Enroll after the mid-September count day – transfer tuition will be charged 

  For more information on the new policy, please contact the district offices at 

552-9861, extension 1000. 
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